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Lower 5’s computer science problem solving skills in action 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Mrs Titman, Sergeant Berry and I had the honour of taking the Lower 5 computer 

science group to an escape room in Leeds.  

I was extremely pleased to see all the pupils working together to problem solve a series of 

challenging mental tests to escape their respective rooms. Obviously, the group I joined were 

the first to emerge victorious very closely followed by the other groups! This was no easy feat 

as these are rooms designed for adults. Well done everyone! 

Half of the computer science curriculum is based on being able to problem solve a series of 

computational problems and this has made the perfect start to their course. 

They represented the school brilliantly in public showing what a fantastic group of pupils they 

are and equally impressed and entertained the staff we met.  

Congratulations again to our amazing cohort, I hope you had a lot of fun. I even enjoyed your 

rendition of Dido’s ‘White Flag’ on the way back to school! 

 

Mrs Alexandra Holmes   

 


